
February 26, 2024

Governor’s Office of Planning and Research 
State Clearinghouse Unit 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

Sent via email to: state.clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov 

RE: Extend Circulation Period, Draft EIR 
(SCH Number 2022020565): Seely Avenue Mixed-Use 
Project

To Whom It May Concern, 

The City of San José is requesting that the State Clearinghouse extend the public review 
period to end on March 11, 2024. 

Thank you, 

Christopher Burton, Director  
Planning, Building and Code Enforcement Date 

02/26/2024 
__________________________ _____________________________________ 

Deputy 
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